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I generally oppose HB 3386. We have suck a long way from the blessing of God over 

a marriage by a priest and the celebration and worship that went with it. It shouldn't 

be made easy to get married as we all know illegal marriage with underaged girls is 

taking place in this country. That is literally slavery when parents permit (sell) their 

daughter in an illegal marriage. 

 

It seems this bill is more interested in having another employee to collect additional 

fees for the county than making government certificate of marriage more accessible. 


